
March 13, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Joseph Levy 

2714 Quarry Rd., N.W., #B-1 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

Dear Mr. Levy: 

 

This is in response to your letter of March 12, 1996. 

 

Since I have no idea what document to which you are referring in your letter, I cannot engage in a 

dialogue about it.  I would like to leave the matter this way: if you would like to supply us with 

information about the existence or location of assassination records, we would be glad to review it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


